

## Welcome to Storybook Adventure

with

Mrs. Fenelon, Ms. Carly, Ms. Lucy
November 2024

## Hello SBA Families!

The adventures we are having in Storybook Adventure are amazing. Diving deep into the stories and bringing their lessons and adventures to life is such an enriching experience. We read lots of great stories this past month. We worked on story retelling and memory, and we talked about kindness and sharing, using our imagination, and more. Be sure to ask your child about how they pulled the gigantic teachers up off the ground... It was teamwork, of course!

November will be filled with more wonderful stories full of fun, lessons of sharing and working together, and learning about the beautiful cultures of local Native American tribes. Our SBA days have flown by so fast that we have not had a chance to start our "Book Buddies" where the kids picture-read books with an assigned buddy after recess. We hope to introduce that practice this month.

Please let us know if you have any questions. We are looking forward to another great month of fun and learning with our Storybook Adventurers.

## Thanks!

Jan Fenelon 425-941-0101 jan@thefenelons.com Carly Hanson 425-478-6050 chanson@sjvkirkland.org